HOW TO JOIN THE ELECTRONIC MAILING LIST

In our conversations with Work Group participants we heard many requests for increased
communication and information sharing. To ease communication, we created an electronic mailing list
and invite you to join. If you choose to subscribe, you will be able to both receive and send messages to
our group.

The list will be moderated to ensure communication is relevant to Work Group topics. Such topics would
include those discussed at Work Group meetings, for example: specific forest insects and diseases;
integrated pest management in forests; traditional management practices like prescribed fire; and
pesticide effects on plants used for food, medicine, etc.

To sign up, go to https://lists.ucdavis.edu/sympa/subscribe/tribalipm and enter your email address,

then submit. Once your request has been received and approved, you will receive an email from
“SYMPA” welcoming you to the list. You may also receive additional emails about passwords, etc. but
you do not have to take this extra step.

Once you have joined the list, you can send messages out by email to tribalipm@ucdavis.edu and the

entire group will receive them. Messages from the group will be labelled with [tribalipm] for easy
identification and sorting.

If you have any questions about the Western Region Tribal IPM Work Group mailing list in general, or
setting up an account specifically, please contact Janice Alexander at jalexander@ucanr.edu or 415-473-
3041.
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